From: karen cooper

To: HTP Exhibits
Subject: HB2320.
Date: Monday, February 27, 2017 8:13:43 AM

This is in response to the HB2320. bill that would impose a fee to use Oregon waterways.

I am opposed to this bill as it violates our freedom to use the Oregon waterways that were
approved on Feb 14, 1859 to navigate waters as free highways.

I respectably request the Oregon State Marine Board and legislature withdraw proposed
legislation HB 2320 Non-Motorized Boating Permit (tax) as it is not in the best interest of the
people of Oregon.

I also request that no more taxpayers money on this poorly written illegal legislation be used .
The Oregon State Marine Board clearly CAN NOT charge the people of Oregon to use
navigable waterways which are owned by the People of Oregon.

thank you

Karen Cooper
Grants Pass, Ore


mailto:HTP.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

